Field Day is June 28. 2024 at 2:00pm to June 29, 2025
at 2:00 PM The public is most welcome.

Since 1919

Mahaoning Valley Amateur Radio Association

Field Day is ham radio's open house. Every June, more than 40,000 hams
throughout North America set up temporary transmitting stations in public places
to demonstrate ham radio's science, skill and service to our communities and our
nation. It combines public service, emergency preparedness, community
outreach, and technical skills all in a single event. Field Day has been an annual
event since 1933, and remains the most popular event in ham radio.

The barn at the Metro Parks Farm, across from the fairgrounds at 7574
Columbiana-Canfield Rd, Canfield, OH, where once again we will be participating
in Field Day on June 28 and 29. Anyone interested in amateur radio is welcome
to come and see what it is all about, Propagation is peaking, which means we
should have an opportunity for more QSOs which add up to more points. To



make this year a success, we need your help with the following:

1. Friday setup, June 27. Nothing happens Saturday unless we have a crew
Friday getting things ready. We will start setting up around 2:00pm and work till
dark. We need all the help we can get. Monitor the W8QLY repeater at 146.745
for any last minute changes.

2. Saturday morning network and radio setup, June 28. This is when we get the
electronics up and running, tested, and ready to go for the 2:00 start time.

3. Operating. We are operating as 8A again this year. This means we need a lot
of operators to fill the chairs, as well as some overnight ops to keep an eye on
things

4. Dinner. Starts sometime Saturday between 5:30 and 6:30pm. We can use a
group of hungry ops to help consume the fantastic meal that Dean and his crew
make every year. The club provides hot dogs hamburgers, and drinks, Members
are asked to bring a dessert or covered dish.

5. Tear-down. Sunday at 2:00pm, All good things must eventually end, and we
need a crew to take down antennas and pack up equipment.

Come out to Field Day! We hope to see you there.



